
From: Tremblay, Céline L (FPCC)
To: "gspurr@wilsonspurrlaw.ca"
Cc: "tfcchair@xcountry.tv"; Vanasse, Nathalie; Pellerin, Laurent; Devost, Hélène; "janet@turkeyfarmers.on.ca";

"jokane@civiladmincounsel.com"; info@turkeyfarmers.on.ca; Chamaillard, Marc; "gcampbell@execulink.com";
Phil Boyd - Turkey Farmers of Canada (pboyd@tfc-edc.ca); "Lorna Morris"

Subject: Update on TFO Complaint against TFC
Date: 17 août 2015 13:40:50

Good afternoon Mr. Spurr,
 

Further to Farm Products Council of Canada’s (FPCC) August 11, 2015 to
Turkey Farmers of Ontario (TFO) where FPCC granted TFO and Turkey Farmers
of Canada (TFC) until August 14, 2015 to continue negotiations, FPCC has yet to
receive any information from TFO regarding a potential arbitration agreement.
With a view to allow the complaint resolution process to proceed, we would
appreciate it if TFO could confirm whether or not an agreement between TFO and
TFC has been reached.

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

 
Sincerely,
 
Hélène Devost on behalf of
Nathalie Vanasse
Registrar
Farm Products Council of Canada
Tel: 613-759-1560 / Fax: 613-759-1566
Central Experimental Farm, Bldg 59, 960 Carling Avenue
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0C6
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